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Dear  Ms Walli: 

 

Re:  EB-2008-0034 Union accounts – GEC notice of intention to seek costs 

 

Pursuant to the revised Notice of Hearing issued April 11
th

, GEC hereby gives notice of its 

expectation that it will seek costs in this proceeding.  

 

The Order indicates an April 4
th

 deadline for this notification.  GEC has had a representative on 

the Union committees dealing with DSM accounts and counsel had mistakenly assumed that the 

DSM process was dealing with all aspects of the DSM accounts.  When the re-issued notice was 

issued it became clear that assumption was in error and that Union is seeking an interim 

clearance despite the committee process not having concluded.   

 

GEC submits that this late request creates no prejudice for Union and respectfully requests that 

it be allowed to seek costs in due course. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

 

 


